
 

 

 

 

January 5, 2017 

Kailee Tkacz 

Corn Refiners Association 

1701 Pennsylvania Ave NW, Suite 950  

Washington, DC 20006 

 

Judy Riddle 

Today’s Dietitian  

3801 Schuylkill Road 

Spring City, PA 19475 

 

Dear Ms. Riddle, 

 

As you are aware the following disclosure was submitted along with Joanne Slavin’s article titled “Ditch 

the Single Nutrient Approach”: “FoodMinds provided writing support to Joanne Slavin in the 

development of this article, with financial support from the Corn Refiners Association. Any opinions, 

conclusions and recommendations stated are those of the author”. 

 

When the article was published online we noted that the disclosure was not included and it was 

indicated to us that due to space constraints the disclosure was not included. It is our preference that 

the article includes the above noted disclosure for purposes of full transparency. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kailee Tkacz 

Corn Refiners Association  

 

CC: Sarah Levy, Food Minds  

       Christina Martin, Corn Refiners Association  
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